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There is absolutely no reason to take away our current convenient vote by mail 

system.  It is by far the most inclusive system and HAS NOT resulted in any 

significant fraud.  It is WAY harder to vote in person--and impossible for many.  Why 

take away this logical, workable system?  The only reason I can see is to make it 

harder to vote for purely political reasons. It should be rejected outright. 

Thank you. 


